
23. MAIN ROAD – SUMNER: CYCLE LANE MARKING

The Board considered a report on the proposed cycle lane markings along Main
Road, Sumner, which is to be presented to the meeting of the City Services
Committee in November.

The Board decided to support the proposed recommendations to the City Services
Committee.


